
2021 Advertisement for Planned Public Works Improvements

Notice is hereby given by the Common Council of the Town of Geneva, Indiana 
that sealed quotes will be received at the Office of Clerk-Treasurer of the Town 
of Geneva, Indiana until the hour of 12:30 pm on Wednesday, December 22, 
2021, on the planned public works projects for sanitary sewer improvements 
in the Town of Geneva, Indiana. Such quotes shall be contracted from January 
1, 2022 to May 1, 2022. Said planned sewer improvements shall include; the 
installation of + 817LF of 8” PVC sewer line and 4 concrete manhole structures 
and the removal of 1 lift station.  

The scope of work and blueprints can be picked up at the Geneva Town 
Hall, if you want it emailed, send requests to jkaverman@townofgeneva.org. 

All Contractors quoting, must be qualified under IC 5-156-13.

The Town of Geneva has the right to reject any and all quotes. 

All quotes to be sealed in an envelope prior to turning in to the Clerk-Treasurer of 
the Town of Geneva, Indiana.  All envelopes shall have affixed: the contractor’s 
name, and the job name:  INADGEN1903. 
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